Damages of Hotel Gellért

The management of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that a rising main has broken on Kelenhegyi street and a 15 m high water column struck the wall of Hotel Gellért producing serious water damage to the left wing of the hotel. As the hotel has been cut off from the electric and water network, the guests had to be transferred to other Danubius hotels. The Gellért will be closed for a short period of restoration (estimated two-three days). The assessment of the damages has been started and the shareholders will be given more information in our 3rd quarter report. The damages suffered will be covered through the insurance of the Metropolitan Water Works.




